Auburndale 
Homeowner’s Association, Inc.


Notice of Board of Directors Meeting
Thursday, August 21st 
7:00 P.M.
Dear Auburndale Homeowner,
In accordance with Chapter 209 of Texas Property Code, you are hereby given notice of and requested to attend the Quarterly Board of Directors Homeowners Meeting. The BOD Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, August 21st at 7:00 p.m.  
Under Chapter 209, HOA’s are required to have “open” board meetings, members of the HOA have the right to attend, but not speak at board meetings. After the meeting is adjourned the board will accept open comments.
Microsoft Teams Need help? 

Join the meeting now 

Meeting ID: 290 631 658 005 9 

Passcode: DM6ee6de 



Dial in by phone 
+1 323-694-0227,,986592106# United States, Los Angeles 

Find a local number 

Phone conference ID: 986 592 106# 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email me.  Lindsay@legacyswhoa.com 

Legacy Southwest Property Management, LLC
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8668 John Hickman Pkwy., Ste 801, Frisco, TX 75034

E-mail: Selina@legacysouthwestpm.com

